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| am writing to you today in opposition to HB 3214.

This bill is simply too exhaustive, causing unintended consequences against ethical
and lawful animal conservation and education practices that operate in the quest to
protect animals from abuse. This bill as written will have significant unintended
consequences on the already over burdened agricultural industry of Oregon and
harm the development of future farmers in our state. Please vote no on HB 3214.



